

March 19, 2025

Elders Red Hill Church of Christ PO Box 144 Manchester, TN 37349

Dear Brethren,

The Churches of Christ Disaster Relief Effort Inc. received check #13543, dated January 7, 2025, in the amount of \$450.00, and it was greatly appreciated. We could not continue the Lord's work without the financial support from you and others.

Spring brings different weather trends, and it has already started. There have been wildfires in California. Rain has flooded Kentucky and West Virginia. After it flooded the temperature dropped to freezing and the flood waters froze. North Carolina has been receiving furniture and appliances. We are helping these people with trucks filled with boxes of food, personal hygiene, infant care, and cleaning supplies, along with new clothing, new shoes, and water, the immediate needs for those who have lost everything.

We are enclosing a "Monthly Summary" which shows the locations where we have been this past year. Thank you again for your support and please keep us and these areas in your prayers as we continue to help those in need.

Thank you again for your support and please keep us and these areas, where we are helping, in your prayers as we continue to help those in need.

Yours in Christ,

Mike Lewis

**Executive Director** 

Mike Lewin

Churches of Christ Disaster Relief Effort, Inc.

MDL/bws Enc.

Please consider using this information in your weekly church bulletin.